
Meet Mrs. Griffin 
Dear Families,  

Welcome to first grade!  

This school year we will 

have tons of fun. We will 

be learning to be better 

readers, authors, 

mathematicians, thinkers, 

problem solvers   and 

scientists!  I am so 

excited to build 

relationships with all my 

students and families. All 

I ask is for you to bring 

your best you every day! 

About Me! 

I have been teaching for 

30 years!  I have been at 

Bay Vista for 23 years.  I 

taught first and second 

grade.  Shhhhh! Come 

close, First Grade is my 

favorite!  

I am married to 

Mr. Griffin. He is a P.E 

teacher and coach at  

Bay Point Middle School. 

We have a fur baby at 

home named Koko! 

 

My Favorites: 

Color: Pink 

Food: Seafood 

Candy: Almond Joy 

Hobby: Cooking 

Movie: Dennis the Menace  

Book: The Giving Tree 

Contact Information 

Name: Mrs. Sara Griffin 

Email address: 

griffinsa@pcsb.org 
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Mrs. Griffin’s Supply List 

 
 

2024-2025 
Dear Parents, 
Welcome to first grade at Bay Vista Fundamental.  My name is Mrs. Griffin and I am very 
excited to be your child’s first grade teacher! 
The following items are the suggested supplies your child needs to begin first grade 

 

* 1  1 inch 3 ring clear view binder with two inside pockets   

 

* 1 plastic crayon box to hold supplies   

 

* 1 box of 24 crayons (keep at home) 

 

* 1  pair Fiskar  Brand scissors  

 

* Backpack – no wheels  

 

* headphones to stay at school for computer  

 

  

Wish List! 
Additional items needed for the classroom. These are not required, but much appreciated! 

 
Boxes of tissue and healthy individual snacks (18) to give out for the first 5 days of school, 

an extra 1inch 3 ring clear view binder with two inside pockets 
Important Dates 

Meet The Teacher: Friday, August 9th  @ 9:30 a.m Location: Bldg 1 Room 06 
Please bring school supplies along with your first grader! 

First Day Of School: Monday  August 12th  
First Grade Open House/ Required Parent Meeting:  Thursday, August 15th 

 
  
    
 


